
King’s Lynn DMC Newsletter  

 
Welcome to the March newsletter. 
This is very likely going to be my last Chairman’s report, as the new Chairman should be in place at the AGM. I 
have enjoyed my time as Chairman but it’s time for a change. Over the years I have been grateful for all the 
support from everyone, and so whoever takes over the position I wish them all the best.  
REMEMBER The club AGM and awards evening will now be on Monday 12th March from 7.30. Remember, we’re 
looking for new people to join the committee and have an input into the club. So if you fancy being part of it please 
do get in touch if you have any questions.  
 
Unfortunately the 20.20 we planned has had to become a 12 car now. This will be on 9th March and will start from 
Hylton Gott and finish at Hockwold Hall. The event will be called the Chris More Memorial Rally, in memory of the 
much-loved supporter of the club. We could do with a few more marshals please, so do get in touch. David Smalley 
and myself are putting this together (mainly David) and it is being sponsored by norfolkclassiccars.co.uk/  
 

Thanks to Bob & Brian for organising the last 12 car, the RAM Rally. As usual, it was a challenge for all. We had 
a marked map with some sections missing, that we had to fill in with navigation. We lost a bit of time on the first 
bit of navigation as we failed to spot the yellow just crossing the line near West Newton, and went the long way 
round! We ran a bit close to OTL but just scraped in. It was tough too due to the ice that was about, but we got a 
finish though. Well done to Hugh & David for winning.  
 
The Snetterton Stage Rally went very well and ran with 85 entries. It was a great weekend weatherwise, dry but 
maybe a bit cold at times. There were a few incidents with cars going off or catching fire, which delayed things. 
However, we did manage to pull things back and get the event finished on time. Well done to all the KLDMC 

people who came to the rally: the marshals, the competitors and the sponsors 😊  

 
A team have been getting on with planning the Classic Rally for the July 8th. They now have the three venues 
sorted across the region. Anglia Car Auctions have offered to host the start and sponsor the rally. Then we move 
on to the lunch halt at Hockwold Hall, before finishing at Kentwell Hall, near Sudbury. With two new venues this 
year it sounds like another great classic. 
 

 
http://corbeauseatsrally.co.uk/  The Essex closed road rally on 22nd 
of April is drawing ever closer. Entries opened and the 120 entries 
filled up very quickly. I am Deputy Stage Commander for SS1. This 
should be primarily manned by East Anglian motor clubs, and 
KLDMC have been asked to do the start. If you want to marshal 
follow the link and register.  
https://chelmsfordmc.co.uk/civicrm/event/register?id=68&reset=1   
 

 
We’ve had a few requests for club clothing lately, so we’ve spoken to Double G clothing in King’s Lynn about what 
they have. They have the club logo on file and can put it on any garment. The easiest way to do this is for anybody 
who would like something can go to Double G and order and pay for their clothing themselves. Double G’s number 
is 01553 777635. Here is a selection of clothing:  
 

UC101 polo shirt £6.40 each + VAT 
KK702 ladies shirt £15.60 each + VAT 
KK105 mens shirt £17.65 each + VAT 
KK701 ladies shirt £15.40 each + VAT 
UC106 ladies polo shirt £6.40 each + VAT 
Softshell jacket £25.50 each + VAT 
B45 turn-up beanie hat £4.15 each + VAT 
UC203 sweatshirt £8.05 each + VAT 
UC601 fleece £12.25 each + VAT 
 

FORTHCOMING KLDMC EVENTS 
 

9th March – Chris More Memorial 12 car Rally – Hylton Gott – David Smalley 

12th March – AGM / Awards night – Runcton Holme 

11th April – 12 Car – Shouldham – Dave Pollard 

2nd  May – Gymkhana – Eastmoor – Nick Way 

http://www.norfolkclassiccars.co.uk/
http://corbeauseatsrally.co.uk/
https://chelmsfordmc.co.uk/civicrm/event/register?id=68&reset=1


6th June – Gymkhana – Eastmoor – Ed Haylock 

4th July – Gymkhana – Eastmoor – David Smalley 

8th July – Classic Rally – Anglia Car Auctions – Adrian Cunnington 

15th August – Gymkhana – Terrington – Dave Pollard 

 

Mark Banham 

Chairman KLDMC 


